
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Village of Reeves met in regular meeting at the Reeves City Hall on September 13, 2021.  
Mayor Chris Guillory called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. All were present except 
Alderman Glenn Ducharme and Attorney, Chad Guidry. 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and followed was prayer led by Mayor Chris Guillory. 

 
Motion by Jeffcoats, second by Estay, and carried to dispense with the reading of the August 
2, 2021 meeting and accept as written.  

 
Public meeting was opened to discuss the financials. No comments were made. Public 
meeting was closed.  

 
Motion by Estay, second by Jeffcoats, and carried to accept the financial reports.  

  
 Discussed the possible projects to do with the Capital Improvement Grant.  
  
 Discussed the American Rescue Plan Act funds that were received. 
 

Discussed the update on the US Postal Services returning to the community at the water 
office in 3-6 months. 
 
Chief of Police, Waylin Bertrand thanked the council for their patience with him as he was 
out dealing with the death of his wife, Mrs. Rhonda Bertrand. He also updated them to let 
them know that since Officer James Witherington was out with COVID-19 he will have to 
return to the Academy in January. 
 
At this time Officer Kevin Doise requested to address the Council concerning employee 
personnel.  
 
Motioned by Estay, second by Jeffcoats, and carried to enter into executive session. 
 
Motioned by Jeffcoats, second by Estay, and carried to end executive session. 
 
Motion by Jeffcoats, second Estay, and carried at 7:39 pm to adjourn the meeting. 
 

 
______________________________   ______________________________ 
            Chris Guillory, Mayor      Nicole Moreau, Clerk 


